MEGAN J. BRENNAN
PostmasTER GENERAL, CEO

UNITED STATES

POSTAL SERVICE

January 3, 2017

Mr. Fredric V. Rolando
President, National Association
of Letter Carriers, AFL-CIO
100 Indiana Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20001-2144

Dear Mr. Rolando:

The United States Postal Service is proud to join the National Association of Letter Carriers and
other national partners in celebrating the 25th anniversary of the Stamp Out Hunger Food Drive.

As we acknowledge this milestone accomplishment, our commitment to help stamp out hunger
remains as strong as ever. Last year, our carriers collected a record 80.1 million pounds of food,
surpassing the 71 million pounds collected in 2015. Since the drive began in 1993, donations
have totaled 1.5 billion pounds of food. Together, we are continuing to make a difference in the
lives of millions of Americans in need.

The Stamp Out Hunger Food Drive, which will be held on May 13, 2017, occurs during an
important time when most school lunch programs are about to be suspended for the summer
months, leaving millions of children to find alternative sources of nutrition.

All postal employees are encouraged to support the Food Drive by collecting donations,
delivering postcards and promotional bags, and doing everything we can do to make the 25th
anniversary a huge success.

I look forward to working with you, our letter carriers, and all postal employees across the country
to make this year's food drive the best in our history as we do our part to help stamp out hunger
in America.

Sincerely,

‘(u._/ r_,.._/‘

Me J ennan

475 LENFANT PLaza SW
WasHINGTON, DC 20260-0010
WWW.USPS.COM



cc: Mr. Williamson
Mr. Tulino



